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Irvine Partner Provides Insight on California’s Minimum Wage
Increase
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In a bylined article published in SHRM, Spencer Waldron shares five things employers should know

regarding California’s statewide minimum wage increase, which begins on January 1st, 2026.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).
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